
NW NEIGHBORHOOD PHASE III  

PEDESTRIAN ENHANCEMENTS  

PROJECT IN FORT LAUDERDALE 

Project Overview 

The Florida Department of Transportation has awarded a $1.4 million contract to Russell Engineering, Inc. to 

improve NW 15th Way, NW 7th Street, and NW 15th Terrace in Fort Lauderdale. Construction will begin 

September 28, 2015 and is expected to be completed in summer 2016.  

 

Project Limits 

 NW 15th Way from Sistrunk Boulevard / NW 6th Street to 

NW 7th Street 

 NW 7th Street from NW 15th Way to NW 15th Terrace 

 NW 15th Terrace from Sistrunk Boulevard / NW 6th Street  

      to NW 7th Street 

 

Project Improvements 

 Adding sidewalk along both sides of the road  

 Adding solar powered pedestrian lighting 

 Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the roadway  

 Upgrading drainage structures  

 Upgrading landscaping 

 

Schedule 

Crews anticipate working in the following order: 

 

 NW 15th Way 

 NW 7th Street 

 NW 15th Terrace 

 

Traffic Impact 

All work for this project will be performed Monday through Friday between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. Each road will be 

open to local traffic only while the contractor completes the work. Flaggers will assist with directing traffic as 

needed. Private vehicles must be kept out of the work zone during construction.  

 

Project Updates 

The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates, please send 

an email to diglesias@corradino.com with a subject line of NW Neighborhood Phase III  

Pedestrian Enhancements Project Updates. 
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For Additional Project Information 

Contact Ms. Dayana Iglesias, Public Information Officer  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: diglesias@corradino.com  


